
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
Great	Learning!	SAFE	CFI-PRO™	Workshop	

(Oct	2-3	@		AOPA		KFDK)		
Improving	All	Aviation	Educators	(CFIs)	
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"Aviation	educators	(CFIs)	are	the	primary	
'influencers'	in	our	in	our	industry	and	
increasing	their	professionalism	improves	
the	safety	of	every	pilot	and	by	extension	
our	whole	aviation	industry	-	it	has	an	
exponential	effect"	said	SAFE	Executive	
Director	David	St	George.		
SAFE	is	a	not-for-profit	with	a	10-year	
track	record	of	improving	aviation.	They	
are	taking	their	mission	of	educator	
excellence	on	the	road	with	the	CFI-PRO™	
Workshop	at	AOPA	FDK,	October	2nd	and	
3rd.	"We	have	four	veteran	DPEs	among	
our	presenters	and	we	are	trying	to	share	
what	we	see	-	and	what	could	be	done	
better;	there	is	room	for	improvement"		

SAFE	has	developed	an	“Extended	Envelope	Training”	for	GA	to	improve	the	capability	(and	safety)	of	
the	average	pilot	and	combat	Loss	of	Control	Inflight	“EET	is	now	required	in	the	airlines	to	combat	
loss	of	control”	said	St.	George.	“We	are	bringing	a	unique	syllabus	to	the	GA	community	and	it	can	be	
flown	in	any	training	aircraft.”	ne	said.	
	
The	$375	price	of	admission	defrays	the	cost	of	presenter	transportation	and	accommodations	and	
provides	two	action-packed	days	of	seminars	and	interactive	break-out	sessions.	Included	are	
morning	coffee	(and	carbs)	with	lunch	provided	and	a	special	networking	dinner	at	the	National	
Aviation	Community	Center	(with	all	kinds	of	fun	aircraft).	“You	will	be	able	to	tour	AOPA	and	
network	with	the	staff	at	the	event”	said	St.	George.	This	is	about	sharing	among	all	of	us	the	best	
practices	and	techniques	from	years	of	flying.	“We	encourage	committed	educators	to	join	us	(even	if	
you	are	still	working	on	that	CFI)”	said	St.	George.	“Check	the	website	here	and	register	soon.”	


